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We have been super busy over the last few weeks in Class 3 as we bring this academic year to a close.
Year 6 took part in a mock UN Conference at Rainford High School on Climate Change. They were
unbelievably amazing and rose to the challenge. They dedicated a lot of �me to their research and
delivered incredible impact statements as the countries they had been given. They were then able to
ask and answer ques�ons rela�ng to their country’s stance on climate change. The head of Geography
at the High School was very impressed with them. Well done Year 6!

The last few weeks have also seen us prac�se and improve in our sewing skills. The vast array of felt
sea creatures produced were wonderful and all children thoroughly enjoyed the challenge. We are so
proud of them.

We would also like to take this opportunity to say a
huge thank you to our wonderful Year 6 children as
they get ready to leave Crawford and move on to
High School. We are so grateful to each and every
one of them for all their hard work and dedica�on
to our class and school as a whole. They have been
wonderful role models to the rest of the class.

Well done everyone.

A note from Class 3…
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Coming up @ Crawford… Diary Dates

21st July 2023
Y6 Leavers’ Service

PTA Uniform Swap Shop
Break up for summer holidays

1.30pm

We will see you all in
September!

4th September 2023
School reopens 8.00am

Dear Parents, Carers and Children

Well, we’ve reached the end of another fantas�c year here at Crawford. It’s been an emo�onal day, to say the least,
saying goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 pupils. They are such an amazing group of children and the realiza�on that they
are finally moving on has been a tearful event this morning! However, we know that they will have new adventures and
new memories to make and we wish them all the best as they start the next phase of their educa�on.

It’s been a busy, fun-filled week all round with class par�es, bouncy castles and school discos but as we close the doors for
summer, I would like to wish you all a wonderful summer break and we will look forward to seeing you when we return to
school in September!

Have fun!

Mrs Eaton

Mrs Eaton’s Column



Award

Winne
rs

C1 Martha
C2 Stanley
C3 Y6 UN Delegates Group

Star of the Week

Pride Award
C2 Phoebe D
C3 Charlie-Rai

C2 Catherine
C3 Henry

Super Writers

RAVENS

Housepoints

1st

2nd 4th

3rd

OWLS

EAGLES PHOENIX

Find us on social media…

Crawford Village Primary School

@crawford_school

Don’t forget to log on to your
child’s Seesaw account. You will find work

that they do in school, photographs and videos
that are not uploaded to social media and you can
upload photos from home. Please ask if you are
having any problems logging on and we will

help if we can.

Do not forget to check out our
school website! You will find details of

upcoming events, term dates, important key
documents and policies plus lots of informa�on

and photographs showcasing what we
have been doing in school.








